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                                                                                                                 18th October, 2023. 

Cllr. Noeleen Reilly, 

Chairperson of the Traffic and Transport SPC, 

Council Chamber. 

 
 

RE: Congestion Charges in Dublin City 

 

 

Dear Councillor Reilly, 

 

At the recent meeting of the Finance SPC held on 21st September the above issue was raised 

and discussed. It is judged to be of high importance from a transport management and financial 

perspective.  

 

The Finance SPC Members had considered this issue at the January 2022 meeting also and 

they now wish to have a joint meeting with the Traffic and Transport SPC at the earliest 

opportunity to commence the deliberation of this subject.  

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

_____________________________ 

Cllr Séamas McGrattan, 
Chairperson Finance Strategic Policy Committee 
Dublin City Council 
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